
TO: Town of Lewisboro Planning Board 
 
FROM: Lewisboro Conservation Advisory Council 
 
SUBJECT: Hunter suction harvesting and Lake Waccabuc Association boat ramp 
 
DATE:  August 6, 2018 
 

 
The Conservation Advisory Council (CAC) reviewed the two applicant’s recent 
submission documents.   
 
The CAC has no issues with the proposed gravel boat ramp as described.  The CAC 
suggests that this boat ramp be made available to the town for emergency services. 
 
The CAC has concerns about the Hunter suction harvesting.  The CAC’s views are 
consistent with the July 23, 2018 memo written by Paul Lewis, Chairman, Lakes 
Preservation Committee, Three Lakes Council.  The CAC would like to see the 
procedures outlined in this memo followed with a review by the Wetlands Inspector. 


